
 

 
 

 

 

Monday 4 May 

Dear Parent/Cater 

Joining Year 9 at Wootton Upper School 

I am delighted that your child will be joining Wootton Upper School in September.  I understand 

that it can be disappointing if you are not allocated your initial first preference school, but we 

are committed to providing your child with an excellent education. 

One priority for you and your child now is to complete an options form for courses in Year 9.  I 

will ask a member of my team to telephone you to discuss what subjects are on offer and discuss 

the subjects you will study in the option block.  I anticipate these calls taking place in the week 

beginning Monday 11 May.  We are currently finalising the timetable and so your child’s choices 

will feed into this process. 

I have attached the letters that I have already sent out to Year 8 parents.  Clearly the situation 

we find ourselves in means that we may have to re-plan some of our events.  Once the school 

reopens fully, you may wish to visit staff or have a further tour of the school with your child to 

ensure a really positive transition.  You can let my staff know via the following email address: 

y9transition@wootton.beds.sch.uk.  This is the correct email address for any queries linked to 

joining Wootton Upper School. 

I look forward to working with you and your child in the future. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Michael Gleeson 

Executive Principal 

Wootton Academy Trust 
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